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FAW NOTICE OF CUSTOMER MEETING 

The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a public customer meeting in the following docket 

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May4,2011, at 6:OO p.m. 
PLACE The Centennial Building, 300 Allen Memorial Way, Port St. Joe, FL 32456. 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Docket No. 100128-WU - Application for increase in 
water rates in Gulf County by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. The purpose of the meeting is to give customers 
and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments regarding the quality of service the utility provides, 
the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on other issues. A representative from the Utility may 
also be in attendance. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and 
participate in this meeting. All persons who wish to comment are urged to be present at the beginning of the 
meeting, since the meeting may be adjourned early if no customers are present. For questions, contact Commission 
staff, Tonya Linn at (850) 413-6934. 
EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF CUSTOMER MEETING 
If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the meeting, Commission staff will attempt to give timely 
direct notice to the parties. Notice of cancellation of the meeting will also be provided on the Commission's website 

under the Hot Topics link found on the home page. Cancellation can also be c o n t i i e d  
by calling the Office ofthe General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodation at 
this meeting because of a physical impairment is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the meeting by 
contacting: Ofice of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-085 or at (850) 
413-6770. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Agency using the Florida Relay Service, which 
can he reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). For more information, you may contact: 
Florida Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
Florida 32399-0850. 
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Notices Confirmed bv ACE 
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Rule Title Section Issue Date 
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9744734 3/9/2011 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Meeting 4/1/2011 VoI. 37/13 3/23/2011 

9780430 3/17/2011 PSC Meeting 4/1/2011 VoI. 37/13 3/23/2011 

3/22/2011 PSC Meeting 4/1/2011 VoI. 37/13 3/23/2011 
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Under Florida law, E-mail addresses are public records. I f  you do not want your E-mail address released in response to a public records 

request, do not Send electronic mail t o  this entity. Instead. contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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